October Chia Newsletter

Upcoming Events

October 10th - Closed for

Thanksgiving

October 27th - Birthday

Snack

October 31st - Halloween

activities

Halloween Activities

Watch out for a spooktacular email about our planned Halloween activities on October 31st





Starting in October Jo will be completing her practicum in the preschool room. Tala has completed hers, so she will be heading back to the Infant Room. Amanda will be returning to the preschool room.

We will be updating the Saskatchewan Polytechnic permission forms. These forms allow our staff and students that come in to the centre for practicums to use photos in their documentation.

Reminders

Please watch the weather and provide your children with the appropriate clothing. It is a tricky time of year so dress in layers.